Dear Parent,

Thank you for your interest in Musikgarten classes for your son John.   Musikgarten is the only early childhood music program that teaches the foundation of music literacy. Music literacy is the ability to hear what you see and see what you hear and implies comprehension, not just the ability to decode symbols.  The letters d-o-g spell the word we associate with a four-legged animal.   In music when you see the descending notes g-e-c written on the staff you can hear and sing ‘sol mi do’.  That comprehension and association of sound with symbol is the heart of literacy.  As research tells us, music wires the brain for literacy and literacy is key to a child’s success in school and life. 

Musikgarten has a 9-year plan to lead your child to music literacy: 

Family Music

Family Music for Babies (birth – 18 mos.)

Family Music for Toddlers (18 mos. – 3 yrs.)

Cycle of Seasons (3.5 – 5 yrs.)

Keyboard Preparation

Music Makers at Home  (5 – 6 yrs.)

Music Makers Around the World  (6 – 7 yrs.)

Keyboard Program

Music Makers at the Keyboard I, II, III  (7 – 9 yrs.)

Family Music classes from birth to 5 are during the critical language learning years and lay the aural foundation for musical thought. 

Keyboard Preparation begins to connect sounds to symbols in pre-reading skills.  This allows children to focus on learning notation and separates the reading process from keyboard navigation.  Even if children do not continue with keyboard, these aural skills are transferable. 

The Keyboard program utilizes and applies the aural foundation to the keyboard. 

In every Musikgarten class we listen, sing, move, play instruments, and do pattern work and this pattern work is unique to Musikgarten.  Tonal and rhythm pattern practice build a musical vocabulary, first aurally and then kinesthetically and visually.  In the same way that sounds correspond to letters of the alphabet, these tonal and rhythm patterns are given language.  Having this musical vocabulary allows notation to have aural meaning and gives you the ability to figure out songs by ear, read music by others, play and write your own music, and self-correct when practicing.  

I recommend that John start with Cycle of Seasons.  There are two sections available, Mondays 4:15-5:00 pm or Mondays 6:15-7:00 pm (pajamas optional).  To register fill out the registration form online at  www.musikgarten.org/Sarahs-music  and mail your check to the address below.  Music has a profound impact on children cognitively, emotionally, physically, and socially and I invite you and John to join us for Musikgarten.
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